
 

PANAMA CANAL SOCIETY 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINTUES 

PHILIPPE PARK, SAFETY HARBOR, FL 
May 18, 2019 

 
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 12:21 pm by Shirley Avery-Bentley (President). 
 
Shirley welcomed the 43 members and guests present and thanked them for coming.   
 
Shirley asked if all have read the meeting minutes from UF General Membership Meeting.  Charles Norval 
made a motion to approve the minutes as written, Dick Cunningham seconded, and the motion carried. 
 
Kathy Egolf spoke about the Museum and the Auction at the Reunion and encourage people to stop by and 
visit.  She mentioned the Cultural Seminar will be Friday afternoon and the panel members will be Society 
members. 
 
Shirley gave a Reunion update.  She reminded all the deadline is May 31st.    Shirley mentioned several events 
including Painting with a Twist and the Pool Party where Shorty & Slim are playing.  The Hotel will determine 
by 10:00 am if the Pool Party will be moved inside or not due to weather. 
 
Volunteers are needed for the Reunion and contact Laura Kosik if interested.   
 
Door prizes were drawn while everyone enjoyed their food. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:35 p.m. 
 
Scavenger Hunt and Egg Toss were organized. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________   _________________________________ 
Shirley Avery, President     Kathy Malin, Office Manager 


